
 

Policy Regarding the Drop Off Regulations for Students DK – 2nd Grade 
 

 

A Parent / Guardian or older sibling (3rd grade or above) must be visible at the bus stop in order for DK-

2nd grade students to be left off. 

 

If no one is visible the student(s) will remain on the bus and be brought back to the Bus Garage for Parent 

pick up. 

 

Every effort will be made by the Bus Garage to contact someone to pick up the student(s).  ***Please 

keep all available phone numbers updated with the Bus Garage, every year.*** 

 

A record is kept of any student(s) needing to be brought back to the bus garage due to and unsupervised 

bus stop. 

 

If a pattern develops where a student is repeatedly brought pack to the Bus Garage, further action will be 

taken with the appropriate agency. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this policy please feel free to contact the Bus Garage. 

 

Thank You 

 

Chris Howell 

Director of Transportation 

Fremont Public School 

616 Lake Dr. 

Fremont, MI  49412 

 

Phone:  231/924-4390 

Fax:  231/924-1077 


